
our
thoughts

“Lofty tone of high
adventure alongside
amusing illustrations
make this very
enjoyable, it's all great
fun. A good sharing
read.”

What do you think an
expedition is? 

If you could go on a
journey, where would you
like to go? Why?

Who do you think Robert’s
‘senior officer’ is? 

1

3

4

5

6

What other stories can you
think of that are about
expeditions?
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How did they lose some of
the members of the team?

7 What role did each of the
characters have in the
story? What role would you
like if you had to choose
one?
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What kind of friend do you
think Robert is? Do you
have a friend like this, how
do they help you?

What do you think was in
the parcel that the senior
officer gave to Robert?

HumourFamilyJourneys
Imagination Friendship

When you play outside with
your friends, what do you
like to do?

The story uses imagination,
what else do you think the
characters could have done
on their journey across the
playground?
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